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[image: image1.png]



TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 20th November 2006

Question No 12
Question: Cllr K. Warren
"To ask the Manager when he envisages the introduction of the brown bin service, particularly in the Ballycullen area, and if he will make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:
It is an objective of the Dublin Region Waste Management Plan 2005 – 2010 to introduce a brown bin service to residents in South Dublin County when the biological treatment infrastructure is in place.  Regional facilities to compost the contents of brown bins are being developed at Ballyogan in Dun Laoghaire – Rathdown County and at Kilshane in Fingal.
It is intended that the first of these facilities should be operating early in 2008, which will then facilitate the phased roll out of a collection service.

A trial is currently underway in the Fingal County Council area, which will yield valuable information to the Dublin authorities about issues likely to arise when the brown bin scheme is introduced.
